
PLATINUM HEALTH 
presented its 2022 Benefits to 
AMCU Committees at Siyanda Bakgatla Platinum

Platinum Health’s Stakeholder Relations Manager, Kutlwano Lefakane, together with the Executive
Committee members, Chief Executive Officer, Dan le Roux; Chief Executive Officer Designate,
Rodney Gounden; Principal Officer, Welcome Mboniso and Human Resources Manager, Chris Kern,
presented the 2022 benefits and contributions to the Association of Mineworkers and Construction
Union (AMCU) representatives from Siyanda Bakgatla Platinum on 12 October 2021 at the Siyanda
Bakgatla Recreational Club, Swartklip.


